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Warwick Harbor Commission
Meeting Minutes Sept 13, 2016
6PM City Hall Annex Planning Department

Members in Attendance Others in Attendance
Jay Arnold Sue Cabeceiras
Nancy Dickerman
John Dickerson
Jody King
Richard Meckes
Patrick Tetreault

The meeting was called to order by Jody King at 6:05PM. The minutes of the January meeting were

approved as written.

Sue Cabeceiras reported that she had submitted the plan to the City Solicitor in December and it was sent

to members of the City Council. In June she met with the Solicitor again and he requested that the

original and revised copies be sent to the council. The council will change after the election so she is

waiting to see who should receive it. She had hoped that the current council could vote to accept the

Harbor Plan. Things are now on hold again.

There was no harbormaster report as no harbormasters were present.

There was a discussion of the condition of the boat ramp on Charlotte Drive. The granite blocks have

been undermined and people are hitting their axels as they try to launch. The Harbor Commission voted

unanimously to recommend that the ramp be repaired. There was some discussion of the condition of

other ramps in the City. The Commission will try to monitor the condition of ramps.

The next meeting of the Commission will be November 15, 2016

The meeting adjourned at 6:45PM

Respectfully Submitted

Nancy Dickerman Jody King
Secretary Chairman


